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Dear Rescue Union School District Families, 

September is such a beau�ful month.  I love fall.  The weather gets 
cooler, the trees begin changing colors, and school is in full swing!   

Thank you to those of you who were able to join us for Back To School 
Night events.  They were very well atended and it was a great 
opportunity to hear about the upcoming year and how you can be 
involved in your child’s educa�onal journey with us this year. 

We will be star�ng our Superintendent Coffee Chats again in the near 
future.  We will alternate our loca�ons between the two Starbucks in 
our district!  The first one will be held at the Starbucks in El Dorado Hills 
on Green Valley.  The next one will be at the Starbucks also on Green 
Valley, but in Cameron Park.  Our desire is for you to just pop in and say 
hello.  More informa�on will follow with dates and �mes.  Be watching!  
We’d love to see you. 

Have a wonderful September.  Please feel free to contact me if you have 
sugges�ons as to how we can communicate most effec�vely with you! 

As parents, we sometimes struggle with helping our children understand the 
difference between rude, mean, or bullying behaviors.  Mr. Cambridge, principal of 
Marina, shared an article with our administrative team on the topic.  Michele Miller 
then gave the article to her site counselor, Jennifer Craig, who promptly revised it 
into a kid-friendly, one-page article for teachers and parents to use with children to 
help them understand and navigate the differences.  Please see the one-page article 
attached for your use.  We will be using it as well, at school! 

“MAKE YOUR SMILE A 

LITTLE BIGGER TODAY. 

MAKE YOUR HUG A LITTLE 
TIGHTER. 

MAKE SURE THOSE AROUND YOU 
KNOW THEY’RE APPRECIATED AND 

LOVED.” 

By Justin Tarte 

 

“The social and emo�onal 
environment of the classroom 
and the school have a 
profound impact on students’ 
ability and willingness to 
learn.” 

 

 

We educate kids. 

We create futures! 

Upcoming Events: 

September 17, 2016 

Information Night 
for parents of 5th-8th 
grade students 
Regarding Jupiter 
Grades, Social 
Emotional Learning, 
Homework, 
Mindfulness, and 
many other 
pertinent issues.  
Dinner is included!  
The event is at 
Pleasant Grove from 
6-8 pm.  Children are 
welcome.  We hope 
to see you there. 

 

 

 

 


